
Final Regulatory Flexibility Analysis 

The rule will primarily affect sport anglers.  It is not expected that there will be any economic 

impact directly related to these rule changes.  The department conducted an economic impact 

analysis and determined that no individuals, businesses, local governments, or other entities are 

expected to be affected economically by this rule.  The rule does not impose any compliance or 

reporting requirements on small businesses nit are any design or operational standards contained 

in the rule. 

Response to Small Business Regulatory Review Board 

The Small Business Regulatory Review Board did not prepare a report on this rule proposal. 

 

 


